Dear Ohio Senate Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee,

Maxwell's Hunting and Fishing is writing to express our enthusiastic support for
the funding being allocated to Jesse Owens State Park under House Bill 33. As a
sporting goods store that relies heavily on the success of local hunting, fishing, and
camping activities, we know firsthand how important this funding is to our community.

Jesse Owens State Park is one of the premier outdoor recreation destinations in our
area, attracting visitors from all over the country who come to enjoy the park's hunting,
fishing, and camping opportunities. As a business that serves this community, we
believe that investing in the park's continued success is essential to our own continued
growth and prosperity.

We are thrilled to see that the state is making a significant investment in Jesse Owens
State Park, and we believe that this funding will help to ensure that the park can
continue to offer the high-quality amenities and activities that our customers expect.

We urge you to support House Bill 33 and the funding it provides for Jesse Owens State
Park. As a business that depends on the success of the park and the outdoor recreation
industry, we know that this funding will be critical to the continued growth and
prosperity of our community.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely,

Owner



